
Request for Increased Police Presence Near 

Schools 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Police Department Name] 

[Department Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am a parent of a student 

attending [School Name]. I am writing to express my concerns regarding the safety of our 

children while they commute to and from school. 

Recently, there have been several incidents reported in our community that have raised alarms 

among parents and guardians. As a proactive measure, I would like to request an increase in 

police presence near our school, especially during peak drop-off and pick-up times. 

Having officers present not only helps to deter unsafe behaviors but also provides reassurance to 

parents and children alike. It is crucial that our children feel safe while they are in transit to and 

from school. 

Thank you for considering this request. I believe that working together, we can enhance the 

safety of our community and ensure a secure environment for our children. I look forward to 

your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email or Phone Number] 


